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New Entrance to Airport’s Economy Parking Lot Opens December 23

A new entrance to the economy (long-term) parking lot at Salt Lake City International Airport will
open tomorrow, December 23, 2014.

The new entrance remains on the left side of the Airport entry road, just further south. Drivers
will need to turn left quicker than they previously did. “The new entrance is thoroughly signed,”
comments Dave Korzep, Operations Superintendent for the Salt Lake City Department of
Airports, “However, drivers should be aware of this change since they will need to exit and re-
enter the Airport if they miss the entrance.”

University of Utah cheerleaders will be at the new economy lot entrance to welcome parkers
and distribute candy canes from 9:00-11:00 a.m. A large hot air balloon will help notify parking
lot users of the change.

A portion of the economy parking lot and the new entrance have shifted to the south to make
way for the construction of new car rental facilities that are part of the Airport's Terminal
Redevelopment Program.
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